
 
 
 
 

 

 
KG 2                                                                                                 JSSPS/CTP/PO/GEN/152/24-25                                                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                                  30th January 2025 

 

                                                                                                                 

Subject: Stay Back for KG 2 Students 

 

            Dear Parents, 

 

          The students of KG 2 will be transitioning to their new phase of primary schooling very soon. 

To get them ready to stay back for longer hours in Grade 1, we would like the children to 

stay back in the school until 2:00 pm from Wednesday 5th February to Thursday 25th 

February 2025. 

 

This extra time will allow the students to revise the concepts in KG 2 and practice for their 

upcoming Concert and Graduation Ceremony. During this time the children will also be introduced  

to the Hindi language through songs and play-based activities.  

 

Kindly pack extra lunch apart from the regular snack box sent every day, as the children will 

leave only by t h e  2:10 pm bus. 

 

  In case you have any queries please contact the Class Teacher. 

 

 Regards,    

 

 Sd/-. 

 

 Chitra Sharma 

 Principal 

 


